From: Netty Flindall

To: Sunnica Energy Farm
Subject: Sunnica Unique ref no 20031440

Date: 09 September 2023 14:45:41

ENO010106: Sunnica Energy Farm
Dear Sir/Madam

Further to your email from Pinsent Mason 10t" August 2023

| have many, many unanswered question with regarding Sunnica
proposal, however to answer your questions and my major
concerns.

Sunnica states that it does not know IF Hazasous Substance
consent is required as they don not know what detailed design
they are going to use!!! Surely, consent cannot be given on an
unknown detailed design. | would not be given consent to build
a house on land owned without submitting plans and design to
the local authorities, let alone to the SoS.

7.2 stating No calculation for the claim by SNTS is presented.

7.3 'SNTS have not presented any site assessments to support
its claim on BMV. ' | personally find it totally unfair that an
independent soil analysis was not required by the Ex.A. | also find it
absolutely incredulous that Sunnica state that the SNTS group have not
produced any evidence of the evaluation of the farm land. | have
personally asked one of the farmers if | /we could take soil samples. He
informed me that he would have to ask his Estate Manager. Sadly the
response was negative as ALL farmers had to sign am agreement to NOT
allow us onto the land. It is clearly obvious to anyone that lives-in this
area the crops that are grown ALL year round on this fertile soil.

Natural England was invited to confirm draft evidence regarding
stone curlew population, sadly no information has been made
public.

From start to finish Sunnica and Aecom have been dishonest, given
convoluted answers, to questions raised, to fit THEIR purpose. I'm
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absolutely devastated that this monstrous proposal has proceeded so far
with such a detrimentally impact to residents and the environment.

Regards Annette Flindall

Sent from Mail for Windows



